Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin

Periods of the Day: 1-7

October 29, 2021

Student Government

No Loitering - KLM Bus Stop
There is to be no loitering by the KLM Bus Stop after school. Only students riding the school bus are
allowed in the area. Thank you.

Report Cards
If you didn't receive your Quarter 1 report card on Wednesday, please pick it up in the Registrar's
Office during non-class time. Be sure you have your school ID!

Homecoming Court results
Congratulations to our winners for Homecoming Court!
9th grade Prince-TBA

9th grade Princess- Vivian Nguyen
10th grade Prince-Astro Gibbs

10th grade Princess- Jeazelle Garitos
11th grade Prince-Damien Garrido
11th grade Princess- Gevy Ann Manuel
12th grade Prince-Josh Gleason

12th grade Princess-Avery Nguyen
King-Cameron Galutira

Queen-Rylie Goo

Meeting for court will be on Friday during lunch in B201.

Halloween Costume Contest
Come to The Mike and enter our Halloween Costume contest at lunch on Friday. Categories are
Scariest, group, and best incorporation of your face mask. Make sure all costumes are in dress code.

Halloween Trick or Treat Drive Thru Event
Attention Chargers! Participate in our Trick or Treat Drive Thru event on Friday from 3:30-6:30 pm.
Come dressed up and receive treats from our clubs and classes.



Class of 2024

Homecoming
Aloha Sophomores, Please respond to the email you received on 10/27 with a quick survey about
homecoming activities.

We need you and your ideas to help us have an awesome homecoming experience. If you have any
questions about any of our homecoming events, please stop in K-203 before school, during recess or
lunch, or after school and ask Kumu Kekoa Bay, or ask any of the Sophomore class council.

Class of 2025

Class Shirts
Freshmen, Friday 10/29 will be the last day to turn in order forms for class shirts. Please bring in your

money and forms to C201.

College and Career

Still Space in Spring Early College

We still have space available in Early College for Spring 2022. We have space in ICS 101, ICS 129,
[IT 151 and MICR 130. Please come see Ms. Arakawa in A102 to complete the forms! ALL EARLY
COLLEGE FORMS DUE NOV. 12TH!

FAFSA NIGHT Tonight
We will be having a FAFSA Night on Thursday, October 28th at 6pm in the Library! Come get
information and help fill out your FAFSA! Reserve your spot on the google form Mrs. Murata sent out!

Athletics

PCHS Paddling Team

PCHS Paddling season is back! We will be having sign ups Wednesday, Thursday, Friday during
lunch time in B 304. We will be starting conditioning the week of Nov. 15. Be sure to get your ACP in
to the trainers. Don't forget to check the school's website to see if you are cleared before Nov. 15th.
Season starts Dec. 13th.

Any questions, come see Kumu in B 304.

Winter & Spring Sport Athletes
Winter & Spring sport athletes will need to be fully vaccinated to be allowed to work out or try out for
any sport.



Clubs

Join FCCLA!

Are you in culinary, education, fashion, or hospitality? Interested in competing in state and national
competitions? Consider joining FCCLA! FCCLA stands for family, career and community leaders of
America and is a nationally recognized leadership and service organization. For more information,
please come to our info meeting at lunch on November 2nd in B204!



